May 7th, 1940

Lt. Col. C. E. Cross, #1 Neurological Hospital, The Drill Hall, Cartier Square, Ottawa, Ont.

Dear Colonel Cross:

It seems to me that you might just as well keep the small belance of your fund. It might be useful to you on the way. On the other hand, please let me know in what form you could carry, say, \$1,000.00 as a letter of credit or by some other method. Dr. Cone had some idea about there being a strict regulation in regard to this. I hope he talked it over with you. It seems to me that it is high time for us to get the thing settled before you begin to move. Possibly a letter of credit which you could sign, or which could be signed by the adjutant in your absence, would be best.

I have sent on the information about the materials to Mrs. Lindsay. Do write to her directly if there is anything else in that list that you should want. Her address is: Mrs. Lionel Lindsay, 3438 McTavish St., Montreal.

Yours sincerely,

WGP/AD